Furness Shipbuilding Company's Nos. 3%25/330
Emergency Tankers

It is submitted the Builders be informed that
as no proposal has been submitted to the Society to

dispense with the stream anchor for vessels building under

the Emergency Shipbuilding Programme, the Ministry of

Shipping has been communicated with, and they state that
a stream anchor as required by the Rules should be

supplied in all cases.




